
Leavers Hoodies 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
4th May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Leavers hoodies 2017 
 
The year 6 leavers hoodies are now online to purchase.  
 
To order, go to http://michaelhope.co.uk  

Please click on ‘find your school/club’ and search for our school using stmar  
 
Colour options available: 
Oxford navy/ Royal blue/candy floss pink/lime green  

 
 
Premium Quality 80% Cotton 
Embroidered St Marys logo on the front.  
Printed ‘17 Leavers’ design on the back 
 
£14 for child size  
£15 for adult size  
Nickname (to go above the ‘17’ on the back) is optional and costs £2 extra. 
 
All options can be selected online when you purchase.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact me on ptfa@st-marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk  
or leave a message at the school office. 
 
Thanks and kind regards  
 
Katie McGrath 
St Mary's school PTFA  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
The hoodie is college style with all the names of the children in year 6 written within the '17' emblem on the back of the 
hoody. 
 
The last day for ordering will be 23/6/17 and the hoodies will be delivered to school on the week commencing 10/7/17. 
Optional nickname is £2 extra. 
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